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I support the repeal of SB1590.  The bill was never based on facts but on the feelings 

one senator.  If you want to limit watersports around the bulk of residents along the 

river I could get behind that.  But from 10th st. to the falls is ridiculous.  There are 

only a handful of houseboats and zero shoreline.  Open that area back up without 

restrictions.  Make sensible laws not totalitarian laws based in feelings. 


